

P.O. Box 151 • McBean Road • Waynesboro, GA 30830-0151

February 19, 1987

Kermit Geary 1266 Riverview Drive Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Kermit:

Thanks for sending us the terrific letter and tape to Rodney Blackmon, our engineer! You really made my day because I was the afternoon D.J. who made it possible!

All of our employees at WBRO are delighted to hear from you. Our station has been a tradition for Waynesboro, Ga. for thirty-four years.

I enjoy being part of the team even though I'm a Cajun transplant from Southwest Louisiana.

Look forward to hearing from you and continue tuning-in to WBRO and perhaps you'll hear me say something in Cajun French to you!

Sincerely,

Charleen M. Huval Afternoon WBRO D.J.

Charleen M. Hural